
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      November 14, 2006 
 
 
 
Dear Panelist, 
 
 You are reminded that as a member of the Nassau County Assigned Counsel 
Defender Panel, you are eligible to receive the benefits of the enclosed Westlaw offer, but 
only until November 30, 2006. 
 

Please also note that the enclosed materials include over 40 new books devoted to 
Criminal and Family Law practice in New York that were not included in the materials 
originally sent to you.  West is offering a 30% discount on all of these new titles, 
regardless of how many or few you choose to buy, up to November 30th.  Contact 
information is enclosed. 

 
I hope these materials are helpful. 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     Patrick L. McCloskey  


